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Mariners are advised that the cruise vessel Hebridean Princess is scheduled to anchor off Bangor on 
Friday 27th June 2025, weather permitting. 

Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA): 09:15 hrs 
Estimated Time of Departure (ETD): 17:00 hrs 
Location: Anchorage off Bangor Harbour 
 
Subject to favourable weather and sea conditions, passengers and crew will be transferred ashore by 
tender throughout the day, landing at the fuel pontoon, which will be designated a TRA in accordance with 
ISPS Code requirements. 

Fuel sales will remain operational; however, access to the pontoon for refuelling will be managed in 
coordination with tender movements to ensure the secure, safe embarkation and disembarkation of 
passengers and crew. 

Mariners intending to use the fuel berth must contact the Marina Office in advance to request 
permission.   Tender operations will cease when the fuel pontoon is open. 

Please proceed with caution in the vicinity of the fuel pontoon and follow all instructions from marina 
staff. 

This Notice is issued in the interest of safety, security, and operational coordination. 

 

Kevin Baird 
Harbour Master  (Bangor) 


